MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. I. Brodie, Presid&w,%zﬂé
DATE: August 15, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill 11-0745
Urban Renewal — East Baltimore Midway — Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 11-0745. The
purpose of the bill is to amend the East Baltimore Midway Urban Renewal Plan to allow the rezoning of
property located at 2315 - 2317 Cecil Avenue. The property will be rezoned from M-1-2 to B-3-2
allowing the property to be placed in productive use again.

BDC respectfully request that favorable consideration is given by the City Council for City
Council Bill No. 11-0745.

ce: Kaliope Parthemos L ")
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